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Newsletter – October 2006


Dear Members

Well what can we say about Pamper Yourself! Day? I hope you are all feeling as pleased with yourselves as I am! We all worked very hard and fortunately we were rewarded. Thank you all.

It will be a short newsletter this month as, quite frankly, I am still a bit tired despite my 10 days in the beautiful Kosciusko National Park.  

Congratulations to the SWS committee for their organisation of the successful Senior’s Morning Tea. All reports suggest a “good time was had by all”.

Despite us being very successful in our fundraising efforts this year, we have still 2 more commitments. The first is “The Devil Wore Prada” which has been booked for the 2nd November and the Christmas Street Party on 7th December. Our Christmas Party is on the 2nd so it will be lovely to just sit back, relax and be waited on by the Membership Committee.

To our dear friend Jill Baker we say we hope all is going well with Jim’s treatment and that 2007 will be bigger and brighter for you.

Look forward to seeing you all at Pam’s on Tuesday night.

Denise

Our Committee did not hold a meeting this month as everyone was very busy with the Family Work and Fun day better known as Pamper Day.

By all reports the Pamper Day was a great success and a credit to all involved prior to and on the day.  Following are some preliminary figures on the financial success of the day, however it should be noted that there are still 

some matters to finalize and these figures may change slightly when reported by our Treasurer.

Proceeds from sale of Books $119-15, 

Proceeds from Raffle $931-50, 

Proceeds from door ticket entry $1275-50, 

Proceeds from Food and Drink sales $689-66

Proceeds from Stall Holders site fees $720-00.
Which all comes to a grand total of $3735.81 which is all profit. 

We still have to acquit the Grant from the Office of Women which will determine the final income from this event, however it is all heading in a very financially successful direction for our Club
Ann Leahy

I hope that everyone has recovered from our Pamper Day, the public were certainly pampered but I’m not too sure about the Zontians.  I know some managed a massage and a little retail therapy and there were a couple of ladies very lucky with the drawing of the raffle, we are all a little envious. As a member of the “non-organizing committee” I would like to extend my congratulations to all who were in the “organizing committee” and thank them sincerely for planning such a wonderful day.  Thanks must also go to the ever present, and patient HonZons who assisted us with the “heavy & technical“ work for the day.

As you are aware our next dinner meeting is to be held at Pam and Brian’s home.  Please check your diary and bring whatever delicious morsel you put on the list.  One of the other important things is to ask your Honzon if he would like to attend. We don’t include them in a very shortened meeting but enjoy a light hearted evening with them. If he decides to come please let Pam know for seating and food requirements. (PH 46228611 or pfisher@qmdc.org.au). After discussion over the weekend it has been decided that we all bring our own drinks, be they alcohol or soft, it seemed we would only

cater for a few with wine and beer. For new members, but also to remind all members, bring a bottle of wine to the October if not November meeting to go in our Christmas club raffle.  We all bring a bottle, it is divided up into a few different draws, and some lucky person can take home a start up pack for Christmas. 

Jenny Loughnan for Jill B

· 24th October - Dinner Meeting- at Pam Fisher’s  - cnr Nightingale & Miscamble St.  6.00pm (fellowship) for 6.30pm dinner and meeting  - Partners Welcome.

· 2nd November - Movie Night - The Devil Wore Prada


· 18th November - Roma Cup - should we make a day of it?

· 2nd December – Christmas Party - at Pam Fisher’s .


· 7th December - Christmas Street Party


· 25th/26th February - Area Workshop @ Dalby




OCTOBER  ROSTER

	duty
	zontian
	date

	Blessing
	Jenny Ferrier
	24th Oct

	Objects
	Gill Swires
	24th Oct

	Raffle
	R Mackay @ D Martin
	24th Oct

	MOW
	Jenny Loughnan
	25th Oct


Reminder – If you are unable to do your rostered task, please arrange a swap.
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2nd December @ PamFishers
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Zonta International


 is a worldwide service organization of executives in business and the professions working together to advance the status of women.








Zonta Dates to Remember





District Governor: Patricia Lawson			Area Director: Ans Van Erp





Membership & Fellowship





Last meeting Jill Baker took down birthdays so we can acknowledge and celebrate together. Surprisingly there are none in November but we have missed some. We will update at the October meeting.








Finance and Fundraising








President’s Report


Denise Martin





Dinner meeting apologies also guests who are coming to go to Pam Fisher by Tuesday at 11.00 am4622 8611 or pfisher@qmdc.org.au
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